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June 24, 2011 
 
 
 
Steve Sullivan 
St. Paul City Church 
1088 University Avenue  
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
VIA:  stevejacque@gmail.com 
 
RE: Appeal for property at 827 Aurora Avenue 
 FILE ID:  RLH VO 11-31 
 
Dear Mr. Sullivan: 
 
This is to confirm that on June 21, 2011, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying the appeal for the above matter and granting 
an extension to July 15, 2011 for compliance if there is confirmation that no one is sleeping on 
the third floor.  I have in receipt of AG Financial’s contact information and you had indicated in 
your email that AG Financial will be doing the repairs on the deficiency list.   
 
Please note that this matter will be before the City Council on Wednesday, July 6, 2011 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  If you or AG Financial Solutions wants to contest further, 
you or AG Financial may attend the hearing. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Shawn Fink, AG Financial Solutions at sfink@agfinancial.org 
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